
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 9, 2020 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Jennifer Wexton 
U.S. House of Representatives 
1217 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Fax: (202) 225-0437 
 
Dear Congresswoman Wexton: 
 

          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your bill (H.R.7009) that would clarify that 
colleges and universities located outside the United States may participate in the Yellow Ribbon 
Program of the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA).  
 
          The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is 
Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Christopher J. Slawinski 

National Executive Director 
 
 
CJS:tl:dt 
 
 
 

mailto:TheoL@fra.org

